
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Minister: John Wilkie Ph: 278 3561 or 027 555 6111 (Day off Friday) 

Assistant Pastor: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544 (Day off Monday) 

Youth Pastor: Marty Kingi Ph: 021 733 476 (Day off Monday) 

Session Clerk: Peter Hokopaura Ph: 278 6980  

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura 

Youth Group: Marty Kingi Ph: 278 8657  

Treasure Seekers: Kate Kingi Ph: 278 8657   

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office  

Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden - phone the  Church Office 

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm     Closed Fridays        

Phone: 06 278 0166   Fax: 06 278 0167   Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz  

Postal: PO Box 359 Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz 

Please note that the 
office is closed every 
Tuesday between 9.30 
am to 10.30 am for our 
team meeting. 



If you are new to St John’s or visiting with 
us, we  welcome you to our service.       

Annual Leave 
John is on leave to Sunday 21st 
February.  

Rosters 7th February  14th February  21st February  28th February  

Door Darren & Vera Darren & Vera Darren & Vera Darren & Vera 

Lawns Marty Darren 

Intercession John O. Myron Kaiwai Michelle 

Cleaning Helen & Lorraine Janice Janice Suzanne 

Computer Lorraine Lorraine Suzanne Suzanne 

Sound Conal Jemma Maria Conal 

Tea Joy Darren Jan Marion 

Birthday Prayers Sue Lorraine Cathy Sue 

Church Lunch Jean Kelsen Neil & Helen James & Emily John & Lorraine 

Communion Wayne 

7th March  

Helen & Jean S. 

Andrew C. 

Kaiwai 

Suzanne 

Myron 

Jemma 

Michelle 

Sue 

Noel & Erice 

Robert 

Church shared lunch is hosted by Jean Kelsen, 29 

Wilson Street, Hawera. All Welcome. 

Tuesday Afternoon Study Group 

Restarting Tuesday 9th February 
at 1 pm. New members welcome. 
See Wayne for more details. 

14th March After Church Pool 
Day. Details to follow... 

Weekly Prayer                                                                                                                

Please pray for our children’s    

ministry leaders, the youth group 

leaders as well as the children and 

youth involved. Pray that this year 

will be a special year for them all. 

February Speakers 

14th February - John Omundsen 

21st February - Wayne 


